
•
VI. Dept. of Per. & Trg., O.M. No. 36035/8/92 J:stt. (SeT),

dated 10..11-1994
Subject:- Liaison Officers for reservation matters relating to physically

handicapped/Ex~servicemen/08Cs.

The undersigned is directed to say that representations have been
received from Association of physically handicapped persons that the
reservation benefits in direct recruitment and in promotion are not being
properly extended to them by various offices of the Government of India,
Public Sector Undertakings. etc. They have represented that Liaison Officers
should be appointed to oversee the implementation of the reservatio n orders
for physically handicapped as is being done in the case of reservation for
scheculed Castes/Scheduled Tribes. Similar demands are also received for
the appointment of Liaison Officers to oversee the implementation of the
reservation orders for other Backward classes and Ex-servicm en, The rnaner
has accordingly been considered and it is felt that it would be both practical
and desirabte brave a single Uaison Officer for overseeing the implementation
of the reservations orders! It has, therefore, been decided that the Liaison
Officers appointed to look after the reservation matterof SC/STwould also.
be the Liaison Officers for reservation matters relating to physically
handicapped and Ex-servicemen.

'*
2, Ministryof Finance. etc., may please bring these instructions to

the notice of all the Attached/Subordinate/Public Sector Undertakings
undetthem for compliance.
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